
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 
 
 
        8 April 2021 
 
Sir/Madam: 
 
 Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 8 April 2021, 
signed by the Undersecretary and Head of the Procuring Entity, the Guthrie-Jensen 
Consultants Inc., is hereby given this Notice to Proceed to provide the conduct of 
customer service workshop, effective communication workshop, and leadership 
communication workshop, consisting of eight (8) batches, in the total amount of One 
Million Five Hundred Five Thousand Two Hundred Eighty Pesos (PhP 1,505,280.00) 
only, inclusive of all taxes and other lawful charges.  
 
 This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No. 
9184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003". 
 
        Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

       Undersecretary and  
  Head of the Procuring Entity 
 

 
 
 
 
Guthrie-Jensen Consultants Inc. 
    4/F Ace Bldg 101-103 Rada corner dela Rosa Sts. 
        San Lorenzo Makati City  


